R TFR T HAAT
Government of India ~ Ministry of Defence
T&TT ot HeTiadas
Controller General of Defence Accounts
3oTleT SCR U3, UIeH, Eoell olael-110010
Ulan Batar Road, Palam, Delhi Cantt— 110010
Ph No. 011 — 25665571, 25665572 , FAX No. 011- 25674779,
(IFA WING)
£-77000  Cgdaifa.dad@gov.in
No. [FA/119 Dated 08.01.2019

Instruction Order No. 01 of 2019

To,
All PIFAs/IFAs

Sub:  Amendment in DFPDS 2016 — Vice Chiefs/CISC/DGAFMS as Next Higher CFA.

Kindly refer to Ministry of Defence (Finance/O2P) letter No. 8(4)/2017-O2P dated
27" April 2018 (copy enclosed) on above subject vide which it has been decided that the Vice
Chiefs/CISC/DGAFMS would be the next higher CFA for all such sub-schedules of DFPDS
2016 wherein the highest CFA is presently below the Vice Chiefs/CISC/DGAFMS.

2. References have been received in this HQrs office regarding clarification whether
provisions of MoD (Tin) letter dated 27.04.2018 are applicable to all cases including past
cases.

3. The issue has been examined and it is clarified that provisions of MoD (Fin) letter
dated 27.04.2018 are applicable on all cases including past cases also.

This issues with the approval of Addl. CGDA (Fin).

(A.K. Bhat)

SAO (IFA)
Copy to:
Director ST (Contracts)
Directorate General of Supplies & Transport For information w.rt. his letter No. N
QMG Branch, ST-5(B) 63591/Q/ST-5(B) dated 30.10.2018 ) g
Sena Bhawan, New Delhi . e
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(A.K. Bhat)

SAO (IFA)




